
 

  Grade 3/4 Newsletter 

Term 4 2023 
Welcome back to term 4! 

We are excited to be back at school for our last full term of learning and fun 
for the year! 

As always, we have a lot of wonderful things happening in and out of the 
classroom this term. 

If you have any questions or comments, please send a message to your teacher 
through Class DoJo and they will get back to you as soon as possible.  

 

  

 IMPORTANT DATES 
Wednesday 11th October Art Show 5pm-7pm 

Friday 13th October Grade 6 Graduation Icy pole sale (every Friday at lunchtime) 

Tuesday 31st October – Thursday 2nd November Whole School Swimming Program 

Friday 3rd November Year 4 Cricket Gala Day 

Monday 6th November Curriculum Day (Student Free) 

Tuesday 7th November Melbourne Cup (Student Free) 

Thursday 7th December Xmas Concert 

Friday 15th December Semester 2 Student Reports released via Compass  

Wednesday 20th December Last Day of Term 4 – 1.30 dismissal  

 

 

 

FITNESS CLUB 
Fitness club is back on a 

 Wednesday  
from 8:25am – 8:45am.  

Please look on Compass for any cancellations that may occur due to inclement 
weather. 
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 Homework 
We will continue to do Reading and Maths homework every week. 

Please remember to bring your homework back to school every Friday to be 
corrected with your grade. Feel free to send a message on Class Dojo if you have 

any questions. 
 

 

 

Rotations 

This term in Grade 3/4 students will complete a Rotations Day in Week 10. This term 
Miss Ziebell & Mrs Marikar will be teaching Drama, Miss Delany will be teaching Science, 

Mrs Trumble will teach Geography and Miss Neaves Civics and Citizenship. 

Reminders 
Black Shoes: All students are required to wear black leather shoes as part of the 

uniform and can wear black runners on PE and sport days.  

Brainy Bites: Students may bring fruit or vegetables into class to snack on during the 

day. This is great for helping them to maintain healthy minds and bodies. 

No Wrappers:  We would like all students to bring minimal wrappers (preferably 

none!) to school every day, and encourage you to send snacks and lunch in named 
containers.  

SunSmart: In Term 4 it is a requirement to wear a hat when playing outside. Please 

remember to pack it or visit the office to purchase a new one. 

Tissues: Please bring in a tissue box for your classroom. Thanks! 

Talks: We will be completing a talk presentation this term! Look out for the notice 

coming home soon. 

 

From the 3/4 team, 

Miss Delany, Miss Ziebell, Mrs Marikar, Mrs Trumble and Miss Neaves 😊  

 

BREAKFAST CLUB! 

Breakfast Club is on every Friday morning from 8:25am – 8:40am. 

Come into the staffroom and have some breakfast and a chat with your friends. 

Remember to enter through Gate 1! 
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